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The rulemaking hearing on the proposed rules was convened at 3:09 p.m. Two members of the 

public attended along with eight Oregon Department of Energy staff, including the hearing 

officer. People were asked to state their names, affiliations, and whether they wished to 

comment on the proposed rules. They were informed of the procedures for taking comments. 

They also were told that the hearing was being recorded. 

Before receiving comment, James Cogle briefly summarized the proposed rules. 

Summary of Oral Public Comments 

Jeremy Anderson, Total Comfort Weatherization: Rule changes sound good. 

Written Comments 

No written comments were submitted during the hearing.  

Close of Hearing 

The hearing was adjourned at 3:35 p.m. The public comment period closed at 5 p.m. on 

February 2, 2024.  

Written Comments Submitted During Public Comment Period 

None 

 


